
 

 
Cambridgeshire Community Services NHS Trust: delivering excellence in children and young people’s services 

 
 
 
April 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 

Over the coming week you should receive copies of new information booklet  ‘Moving up to 
Secondary School - Information for young people, parents and carers.’ 

This leaflet is for distribution to all Year 6 pupils and includes an offer of a Year 6 Health 
Assessment to each child at parents request by a School Nurse Team member.  
 
I would be grateful if you could ensure that every Year 6 pupil in your school receives a copy 
to take home.  An electronic copy to email to parents or share on your school is attached 
alongside this letter. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this offer further please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Marie Balfour 
Team Leader – City 2  
0-19 Integrated Team 
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